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06/07/2023  15:14:012023/1676/P OBJ Karen & Anthony 

Beare

My name is Karen Beare and my husband and are neighbours to this proposed development. 

We have a written agreement - dating back to the first application - with this Applicant & their architects that 

large picture windows directly facing into our living space and garden will be opaque. There appears to be no 

mention of this in this new "revised" application.

Nor have any external proposed elevations been provided which is a shocking omission, just some ad hoc 

visualisations. These do not provide the necessary detail that a neighbour requires to assess a significant 

scheme such as this.

Nor have these neighbours reached out to us in any way to discuss this new application.

Further comments will be forthcoming.

A call from a member of the Camden Team would be most welcome.
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